BERNARD O'BRIEN
CHIEF ENGINEER

NEW YORK

SAVES o G D O

INCORPORATED

40 FRANKLIN STREET ROCHESTER, 4 N.Y.

CoLUMBIA BROADCASTING SYSTEM

February 3, 1944

Mr. 3. R. Morss,
B9
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:
We are very glad to verify your
reception of our test program of
January 14, 1944, and wish to thank
you feor your Interest in writing to
ELSe

Sincerely,

WS H s O

Bernard C. 0'Brien

Chief Engineer

BCO :emg

NATIONAL REPRESENTATIVES: J. P. MCKINNEY & SON
CHICAGO

STONE 1320

SAN FRANCISCO



